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Kothur, Bheem

From: Winter, Kelli [Kelli.Winter@fccenvironmental.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 10:16 AM
To: Kothur, Bheem
Cc: Honey, Kelly
Subject: FCC Plant City - Updated Emergency Contacts
Attachments: FCC PC Emergency Contacts 5-2010.pdf

Bheem and Kelly, 
 
The FCC – Plant City facility has had a couple of personnel changes and seeks to update our emergency contacts with 
the State.  Attached is the updated list (pg. 6-5 of our UO permit).  Please let me know if I need to mail hard copies.  
Thank you. 
 

Have a great day!  

Kelli R. Winter , CHMM 
Environmental Health & Safety Manager, Southeast  
Hydrocarbon Recovery Services Inc. d.b.a.  FCC Environmental  
105 S. Alexander Street  
Plant City, FL 33563  
813-754-1504 ext. 3129 office  
813-478-0282 cell  
813-764-8914 fax  

"Forgiveness is the single most important key to achieving happiness."  

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message and any attachments to it are intended only for the named 
recipients and may contain confidential information. If you are not one of the intended recipients, 
please do not duplicate or forward this e-mail message and immediately delete it from your computer.

 




